
RE:  Taylor’s Law—HB2797                                                               March 6, 2019 
  
  
To Whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing this letter in full support of “Taylor’s Law” HB 2797. We need to do all that we can 
to get drug dealers that are a threat to human lives off the street. We are in a crisis of drug 
addiction. Anything we can do to put a stop to this crisis is necessary. I am in full support of the 
HB and would like to see it passed through to law.  
  
Sincerely, 
Jenna Dixon 
 


